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Dear Commentor:

The National Park Service (NPS) at Fort Vancouver

National Historic Site announces the release of Finding of

No Significant Impact (FONSI) for the McLoughlin House Bl 3
Unit Management Plan / Environmental Assessment (EA). ke

Park staff received many comments from public meetings _'“

held last November and through written comments sent to

the park on the proposed management of the McLoughlin Rt =
House Unit in Oregon City, Oregon. These comments ; Bi : —

were instrumental to refining and shaping the Management ¢
Plan. . =

/!

In response to public comments, the following actions 'ﬁi

would be removed from or incorporated into the selected ] ; :
alternative: : - ———

* Requesting that the city vacate the dead end _ S 5>
portion of 8th Street (removed) -
= Developing a parking plan and a transportation 2 T
plan (added) | .
= Considering a shelter near 8th Street (removed)
= Interpretive subtheme related to McLoughlin
housing people in need (removed)
= Possible designation of ADA parking on 8th Street
(removed)

The park staff appreciates the public's participation and the thoughtfulness of those who commented on
the Management Plan. Please feel free to contact Ranger John Salisbury at (503) 656-5151 or me at
(360) 816-6205 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

s /1) T N

Tracy Fortmann
Superintendent



